
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EU Legislation 

From December 2014 any business selling or serving food, whether it 

is pre-packed or made on site, must offer information to customers 

regarding the 14 common allergens named by the Food Standard 

Agency (FSA) found within the food.  
 

This includes any allergens in any food bought into the company and 

used within food.  
 

To ensure that Fisherfield are complying with this legislation all staff 

are trained in basic food hygiene, allergen awareness and the food 

labelling system. 
 

Please ask for details at the nursery if you would like more 

information. 

 

Thank You 

 


